
Jensen Beach Art League

Meeting Minutes - Corrected


February 8, 2024


The regular monthly meeting of the Jensen Beach Art League, Inc was called to order by President, Joe Young, 
at 10:03. Ten members present represented a quorum. 


New Members:   Corinne Curreri introduced herself as an oil artist. She primarily enjoys doing portraits, She 
plans on attending this Sunday’s show.


Secretary’s Report: Minutes of the meeting of January were posted on the website. Motioned to accept by 
Patty Nelson and seconded by Sue Gallagher.


Treasurer’s Report: Report was read aloud by the Treasurer, Maria Bauer. Motion to accept as read by Sue 
Gallagher, seconded by Mary Lou Pults.


Marie is preparing and updating the organization officers on sunbiz.org as well as our annual non-profit filing.


Membership Report: We have 3 new members who have submitted their membership dues and application.


Education Fund: A check was sent to the Visionary School of Arts for $350.


Publicity Report:  Sue Johnson continues to update the Facebook page.  Members are actively pursuing free 
advertising via Facebook, emails, and word of mouth whenever and where ever possible.  All are encouraged 
to “recruit” and “advertise” the Jensen Beach Art League as much as possible, wherever possible.


Exhibiting Report:  Weather for this month’s show is undeterminable. As stated in the by-laws, a 
determination will be made by 8:00 AT THE ELLIOTT MUSEUM PARKING LOT. YOU MUST BE PRESENT FOR THE 
DETERMINATION: NO TEXTS OR EMAILS WILL BE SENT.


Debbie Roberts suggested creating an event for the Children’s Museum. Donations may be made/collected via 
the event.


The Pineapple Chalet is available for member(s) wishing to display their art for 3 months.


Election of Officers: Discussion was held regarding the election of officers and committees. Debbie Roberts has 
volunteered for the Website, Mary Lou Pults has volunteered for membership.  The Vice President and 
Secretary position remains to be filled.


Art Education: 

Visionary School of Arts is the recipient of our Art Education donation. Members are encouraged to 
recommend other venues.


New Business: None


Next month’s meeting will be at the Jensen Beach Chamber of Commerce Building

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00

Respectfully Submitted, Sharon Roselli

http://sunbiz.org

